
 
 
 
 
 
 

July 19, 1995 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr. and Mrs. Bruno Madrid 
84195 Buckhorn Lane 
Eugene, OR  97405 
 
Dear Bruno and Lolita: 
 
I enjoyed having the opportunity to meet you last month during Mrs. Aquino’s visit to the 
UO.  In organizing my files on her visit, I had the opportunity to review some photos.  
Enclosed are some copies that I thought you might enjoy having as a memento.  It was a 
grand weekend, wasn’t it! 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
      Susan E. Plass 
      Assistant Vice Provost for International Affairs 
 
enclosures 
 


